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27 January 2022 
 

Dear Residents 
 
On the 6th of November last year Jocelyn Hall and Emma Stevenson introduced themselves and made 
themselves  
Available for counselling at Evergreen Village at Medical Aid rates. 
 
Wilma kindly offered to provide a comfortable private venue at Evergreen for 
these sessions to take place, but I am concerned to report that no one has taken up this offer.  I Spoke to 
Jocelyn yesterday and she and Emma are still pleased and available to be asked to counsel. 
 
I do appreciate how complex and personal deciding to engage in counselling can be.  I would just like to 
make sure that anyone in the Village, who wants to use the services that have been put in place, 
understand the process. 
To make sure that the process is clear, the following are the steps to take: 
 

• WhatsApp Jocelyn on her cell phone (082-785-1705) and she or Emma will call you to arrange a 

suitable date and time 

• Once this is set, Jocelyn or Emma will contact Wilma and arrange for the venue to be available. 

• Jocelyn will advise the client where to go on the day. 

• After the session, Jocelyn will arrange for her secretary to send you an invoice which she will have 

already submitted to your medical aid.  If there is a problem, she will contact you. 

I do hope that this special arrangement will be respected and used.  I reiterate that this service is offered 
on a strictly confidential basis. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Judy Stuart – Health Portfolio 
Unit 87 (Ext 1087) 
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